DURHAM KENNEL CILUB, INC.
Meeting of the Durhem Kennel Club, Inc., was held on September 8,
at 7:30 p. m. in the auditorium at the Y.W.C.A. on Chapel Hill Street.

President Bob Kersey welcomed a good attendance of members and
out-of-town visitors from several neighboring Kennel Clubs.

Program was a showing of the two-hour movie with commentary on
the 1958 Westminster Dog Show held in Madison Square Garden.

At intermission Kennel Club members served cake and punch to
all guests.

No business was transacted, aml at the conclusion of the program

the meeting adjourned.
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